
Donna Jackson 

From: Harry Hardwick
 

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2003 3:28 PM
 

To: Donna Jackson
 

Cc: Aubrey Scott
 

Subject: Re: Condemnation for Mata
 

Donna, 

This is 1435 South Flint a part of the West Nettlrton project. 
The owners of this property was contacted by phone and had the agreement explained to her at which time 
she stated she would not sign the contract. After several calls to their business phone and messages left for 
them they refused to return my calls. , am bringing you a copy of the letter that I sent by certified mail as there 
was no way to make contact.They were given 1/30" days to contact the MATA office after which we filed 
condemnation. 

DJ 

4/17/2003 



Street Projects - MATA Engineering Department 
P.O. Box 1845 P.p. Box 1845 
JoneSblJfO, Arkansas 72403-1845 Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-1845 
(870) 933-4616 (870) 932-2438 
(870) 933-4618 FAX (870) 933-4618 FAX 

CITY OF 
JONESBORO 

TO: Ms. Marylou Wright 
FROM: Harry Hardwick 
SUBJECT: R.O.W. Need at 1435 Flint Street 
DATE: January 17,2003 

I have tried repeatedly to make contact with you since our first conversation 
pertaining to the R.O.W. needed at 1435 Flint Str~et. I would like very much to 
explain what is needed and what are your options.' 

Please contact me within the next thirty "30" days. If at that time, I have not heard 
from you I will have no choice but to give the paper work to the City Attorney for 
processmg. 

cc: Aubrey Scott 


